
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS….. 
Everyone here at our Christ Church family would like to wish huge congratulations to Miss 
McCulley as she tied the knot last weekend and is now Mrs Morgan. Everything went 
smoothly and they had a long awaited perfect wedding day.  
 
 

CLASS PHOTOS 
Tom will be in school on Monday 28th and Tuesday 29th June to take class photos. Please ensure full uniform is 
worn. If it is your child’s PE day on Monday then their picture will be taken on the Tuesday and vice versa.  
NB: Reception class do not have PE this Monday as it is their sports day on Tuesday. 

READING 
Thank you to everyone who has returned their parent reading questionnaire, it is much appreciated. If you haven’t 
had chance please could you return it on Monday. A big well done to all of the children who have read lots at 
home this week. Keep up the hard work! It is important that the children read regularly at home and spend time 
sharing all different kinds of books, listening to stories and reading out loud. Thank you for your continued support 
with this.  
Our Year 5 Reading Plus stars this week are: 
Harry 
Rachael 
Tom 
Happy Reading Everyone 

Mrs Monaghan 📚 

COVID-19 TESTING 
Advice from Wigan Local Authority and the Health Protection Team. 
Please keep your child at home if they have; 

 A new continuous cough 

 A temperature 

 A loss or change of taste/smell 
Arrange for your child to have a PCR test (not just the Lateral flow test as this isn’t always accurate). This can be 
arranged online www.gov.uk or by telephoning 119. Isolate the household for 10 days from the onset of 
symptoms or until you receive a negative result.  
If another member of the household is awaiting test results please keep your child at home until a negative result 
is received.  
If your child has been in contact with a confirmed positive case, isolate for 10 days and it is recommended that you 
arrange a PCR test. 
Inform the school office immediately if you receive a POSITIVE result enquiries@admin.christchurch.wigan.sch.uk   

Test results are usually received within 24 hours however postal test kits may take a few days. If this is negative 
then your child may return to school straight away if they are well and no longer have any symptoms. 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
As we hit the final 3 weeks (and 3 days) in school, thoughts turn to rewards, stickers 
and certificates. 
It’s been a year to forget (but we can’t) for 1 major reason.  Hopefully we will be ‘back 
to abnormal’ in the new academic year but as it stands up to today we have 25 pupils 
who have 100% attendance. 
The class rewards seem to be heading down the infant corridor this year. The plan for 
next year; Keep turning up! 
 
Thank you, Mr Southern 
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And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STARS of the Week 
         

Reception – Imogen G, Declan 

Year 1 – Cairan, Lilly, Lily-Rose 

Year 2 – Daniel, Maddison 

Year 3 – Spencer, Keira, Charlie, Logan S 

Year 4 – Blake, Hayden, Oliver Z 

Year 5 – Charlie, Jacey 

Year 6 – Dylan, Freya K, Finlay, Kian, Ethan, Nathan, Harrison, Hughie 
 
 

 

 

 
 


